Jonwmary 1, 2021

The swearing v ceremovny of the Tuckerton Borough Council was
called to- ovder by Mayor Susoanw R. Mawrshall at 12:00 noow ow January 1,
2021 invthe Tuckerton Borough Hall.

Provisions of the Openv Public Meetings Act were complied withy as
notice was published in the Beacon and the Asbury Park Press stating the
time; date and place of this meeting.

The following members of Councill were inv attendance: Counciliman
tlect Keithv Vreeland, Cowncilimouwv Elect Briowv Mauwtin, Soamv Colangelos
Frank D'Amore; Suganne Taylor, Row Peterson and Mayor Suson Marshall.

Mayor Mawrshall administered the oathv of office to- Councilmoauwn Elect
Keith Vreeland and Councilimawn Elect Briow Mawtinv.

The newly elected Councill members assumed their respective seaty ow
the dais.

The Mayor and, all of the membery of Council extended their wishes

for a healthy, happy and prosperous New Year and owve really looking
forwoawd to-a wonderful 2021.

Mr. Colangelo- moved; second by Mr. Vreeland that the meeting be
opened to-the public. So- moved

Joawwmne Mc Andrew, 118 Mawshall Ave also- wished everyone av happy
and healthy 2021.

There being no- further questions or conuments, Mr. Colangelo- moved,
second by Mr. Vreeland that the public portion be closed. So-moved.

Mr. Colangelo- moved, second by Mr. Vreelaond that the sweawing inv
meeting be adjowrned. So-moved at 12:08 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Jerwy Gleghorn, RMC
Borougd Clerk

Suwsanv R. Mawrshall, Mayor



